Town of Stratton

Board of Listers
March 15, 2023

The Board of Listers met as warned at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 15, 2023 at the Stratton
Town Office.

Present: Listers — Kent Young, and Candie Bernard

Kent Young called the meeting to order at 10:00am.

Modifications: No modifications were made.

Organizational: Kent Young asked for a motion for the following organization of the Board:
Candie Bernard - Chair, Beth Liller — Vice Chair and Kent Young — Secretary. If notices are
required by statute to be published in a local newspaper, the Listers will publish in the Brattleboro
Reformer. Meetings will be conducted using Roberts’ Rules. Candie Bernard will be responsible
to maintain essential Listers’ data on the Listers’ computer and said computer will remain under
her jurisdiction. Candie Bernard so moved. Kent Young seconded — all concurred.

Grand List Close-outs: Kent Young stated that the 2021 and 2022 Grand Lists are ready to be
closed out. He moved to close both Grand Lists out by the Listers and then to forward to the
Selectmen for their approval. Candie Bernard seconded — all concurred and said Grand Lists were
signed by the Listers present.

Adjourn: Candie Bernard moved to adjourn. Kent Young seconded and the meeting adjourned at
10:10 am.
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